
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

     

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    DISTRICT 48 
                   Monthly Newsletter 

                  February 2023 
Great Williamsport Area Alcoholics Anonymous 

AA FEBRUARY 
ANNIVERSARIES 

WE ALL HAVE TODAY 
 

Shelly H. – 60 days 
Dennis S. – 6 mos. 
Rick B. – 9 mos. 

Tracy A. – 9 mos. 
Erin R. – 9 mos. 
Matt R. – 2 yrs. 
Tom J. – 15 yrs. 

Rodney A. – 26 yrs. 
Dennis S. – 6 mos. 
Fred E. – 31 yrs. 
Tina D. – 9 mos. 
Nova J. – 30 days 
Ken E. – 90 days 

Wade S. – 90 days 
Lee F. – 9 yrs. 

Gloria H. -  Mos. 
Steve K. – 32 yrs. 
Chuck R. – 29 yrs. 

Dietrich – 1 yr. 
Mike Y. – 30 days 

Charlene F. – 29 yrs. 

Welcome to the 2023 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 

▪ district48aa.org – Newsletter; Ask your home group General Service Representative (GSR); Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter 

– just ask! 

How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop or event you want 

to share? Have a story, photo or something inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org 

Please continue to check the website at www.district48aa.org for online meetings, meetings needing support, and any 
changes to the status of meetings. 

 
  

 

This newsletter is not endorsed nor approved by Alcoholics Anonymous World Services, Inc.  Some of the items in the newsletter might have been published by A.A. World Services, Inc., but it is not 
to be assumed that their use implies consensual approval by the General Service Conference.  Alcoholics Anonymous, A.A. and the Big Book are registered trademarks of Alcoholic Anonymous World 
Services, Inc.  The Grapevine, A.A. grapevine and La Viña are registered trademarks of A.A. Grapevine, Inc. 
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 2- “Came to believe that a Power greater than ourselves could restore us to sanity.” 

Tradition 2- “For our group purpose there is but one ultimate authority – a loving God as He may 

express Himself in our group conscience.  Our leaders are but trusted servants; they do not govern.” 

Concept 2- “The General Service Conference of AA has become, for nearly every practical purpose, the 

active voice and the effective conscience of our whole society in its world affairs.” 
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THE BIG BOOK COMES ALIVE! 
Joe & Charlie Workshop 

 
Here is a chance to learn more about the Big 

Book from a Joe and Charlie seminar.  If you 

have never experienced a Joe and Charlie 

Workshop, you will certainly be enlightened as 

it is regarded as one of the best presentations of 

the Big Book available. 

 

WHEN:  Beginning Sunday, February 19, 2023, 

at 4 pm.  The sessions will run every Sunday for 

8 weeks until April 2, 2023. 

 

WHERE:  South Williamsport United Methodist 

Church; 409 Main Street 

S. Williamsport, PA 17702 

 

WHO:  The audio CDs of the seminars will be 

presented, and workshop handouts discussed.  

The Facilitators are Chuck W. (570) 560-4229 

and Samuel S. (570) 916-5305 

 

MATERIALS:  Bring your Big Book, a pen or 

pencil, and an open mind.  The study materials 

will be provided. 

 

COST:  None, but the 7th Tradition will be 

observed. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Chuck or 

Samuel. 


